
 

 

 

 

 
Dear Home and Community-Based Services (HCBS) Provider,  
 
Some professional claims for HCBS services submitted between January 25, 2025 and January 
27, 2025 were denied incorrectly. This was due to a member eligibility issue. Updates have 
been made to the impacted member's eligibility status and benefit plans. Providers are 
encouraged to re-check any member's eligibility which may have shown a benefit plan that had 
an end date.  
 
Affected claims were reprocessed on January 28, 2025. 
 
Issue resolved 1/27/25. 
  
Thank you, 
 
Department of Health Care Policy & Financing 

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcolorado.us5.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D6ca74c1bdf8af8b6209adf6c8%26id%3Ddf4b560121%26e%3D2d743dd339&data=05%7C02%7Crequests.co.provcomms%40gainwelltechnologies.com%7Cf1dce32307594cb6aa6e08dd2e718bcb%7Cc663f89cef9b418fbd3d41e46c0ce068%7C0%7C0%7C638717787393765296%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=3hWQvMtur%2FyvSOEEVIh3j8Wff25vuZSUHg9QpO3oOTo%3D&reserved=0

